
 

 
 
 
Associated Foods Transportation  
Helena Division 
P.O. Box 4069 
Helena, MT. 59604 
 
 
        February 6th, 2008 
 
Dear ArmorAuto, 
 
Over two years ago we applied ArmorCoat™ to a pair of new 2006 Freightliner 
trucks. The road conditions that these trucks encounter are incredibly harsh.   
We have been amazed at the degree in which the paint finish has held up on the 
ArmorCoated trucks verses the trucks that did not have this protective coating.  
As the mileage climbs past a quarter million on these two trucks, they continue 
to look almost new, which we feel is a true testament to the durability of 
ArmorCoat. 
 
When I compare paint on the other trucks of the same age and mileage, there is 
quite a difference in how well the original paint has held up.  This product is very 
durable and has helped make the original paint last much longer.  I would 
recommend this product to the fleet industry and there is no doubt that we will 
be ArmorCoating our new trucks as they are put into operation.  
 
Thank you,  
 
 
Dana Baird 
Associated Food Stores 
 
 
 
 








